
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT MTG 

March 6, 2014 

Town Street Firehouse 

6:00 PM 
Special Meeting Minutes  

 

 

Present: Craig Mansfield, Jennifer Spencer, Joe Szczech, Emmet Lyman, Rich Toolan, 

Shawn Daigle (Arrived 625PM) Kevin Cavallo, Beth Lund, Dean Anderson 

(Arrived 6:35 PM)  

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:08 PM 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 

Motion by Emmett Lyman, seconded by Richard Toolan to approve the February 6, 2014 

minutes.  Motion passed with Kevin abstaining. 

 

 

CERT / OTHER TRAINING CLASSES: 
 

CERT Class Dates Set for April 24-27
th. 

 Training will be at the CO#1 firehouse.  A blast 

email will go out with additional information. 

 

 

Finical Recovery during Disasters training is still on for 3/20/14.  We currently have over 20 

people signed up with additional space.  Please spread the word.  Please RSVP to Jiffy if you 

can attend. 

 

HURRICANE EXERCISE 

 

The state has begun to email out info on this year’s annual exercise.  Craig will provide info 

to group as it becomes available.  This year is going to focus on Sheltering and special needs. 

 

RT 82 TRAFFIC PLAN REVIEW 

 

The traffic plan for the RT 82 bridge project was reviewed and approved by the group.  A 

formal letter will be created and sent out to all public safety groups and PSAP’s affected. 
 

CERT GRANT 

 

East Haddam was approved for $2000 in grants for the purchase of CERT jackets.  Jackets 

will be purchased through MP Impressions. 

 

 



OTHER  
 

BUDGET DISCUSSION 

 

Budget Discussion Mtgs will be held for BOS and BOF to review budget.  Members are 

welcome to attend.   

 
RADIO UPDATE 

 

The Radio Committee will be meeting following this meeting tonight. 

 

NEXT MEETING: 

 

April 3, 2014 Time TBD 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

Motion to adjourn by Kevin Cavallo second by Jennifer Spencer. Motion passed 

unanimously.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 PM 

 

Submitted  

Craig Mansfield 

Director of Emergency Management 

 3/13/2014 


